From: Locke, Liz

To: Morecambe Offshore Wind Project

Subject: RE: Morecambe Offshore Windfarm Relevant Representation - 20049705
Date: 02 September 2024 12:23:09

Attachments:

HiTracey

Thank you for your advice in the email below. Apologies for the delay in responding.

I would therefore like to request that the following comment is submitted and shared with the
ExA:

“The Environment Agency will not be commenting on this DCO application. The windfarm
generation assets are located offshore in the Irish Sea beyond the boundary of the 12nm remit
of the Environment Agency. We will be focussing our comment on the forthcoming application
for the associated transmission assets.”

Many thanks,

Liz

Liz Locke

Planning Specialist, National Infrastructure Team
Environment Agency

environment-agency.gov.uk

Mobile:

Team mailbox: NITeam@environment-agency.gov.uk

Please accept my thanks for your email in advance, | have made a commitment to
stop sending e-mails that just say thank you. This will help me to reduce my carbon

footprint https://carbonliteracy.com/the-carbon-cost-of-an-email/
From: Morecambe Offshore Wind Project
<MorecambeOffshoreWindProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Locke, Liz-@environment—agency.gov.uk>

Cc: Morecambe Offshore Wind Project
<MorecambeOffshoreWindProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Morecambe Offshore Windfarm Relevant Representation - 20049705

You don't often get email from morecambeoffshorewindproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is

1m[zortant
Liz
Thank you for confirming the withdrawal of your RR.
All you need to do is send the same narrative that you included in your RR to
this mailbox. This will then be shared with the ExA and if they accept it, it will
be published as an additional submission on the project website.
As a statutory party you will still receive via email; the Rule 6 letter which
includes an invitation to the Preliminary Meeting (PM), the draft Examination
timetable and other information about the Examination. Once the PM has been
held and the Examination has commenced you will receive the Rule 8 letter
which includes the final Examination table and other information.
After the Rule 8 letter, as you have not registered as an Interested Party you
will only receive notification of the close of Examination and notification if the
Examination timetable has changed or the ExA wishes contact you to ask a
question.
Feel free to call me on Tuesday .
I hope this is helpful.
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